	[image: image1.png]


[image: image1.png]
	
OUR AIM – To help reduce costs for all club members by subsidising netballing events, kit purchases and rallies where possible.



Forthcoming Events;

Netball Coin Trail – October 20th and 21st: Save up and bring any spare coins to training either Thursday 20th or Friday 21st October, and see how much of the netball court lines we can cover? Can we cover the outside and inside lines of one, two or even three courts? All monies received will go to the club. Each person laying coins will receive a small thank you treat! Family and friends welcome to join in too.
Chocolates for Chocoholics: Some of you may have already seen the brochures that are going around? Flames Netball Club receives commission (and points towards goods) from any orders placed.

Why not buy your Christmas chocolates from here and help raise money for the club at the same time? If you can’t wait to see a brochure visit their website at www.chocolates-for-chocoholics.co.uk – Please make sure you do not place any orders online as Flames will not receive the commission
Please pass any orders (listing the items code, description, quantity and price) to Jenny Acton, Lisa Wright or your coach to pass on. Payment, at time of order, is either cash or cheque (made payable to K Scanes). You can place separate orders at any time, so for example a Halloween one now, then a Christmas one later if you wish. However, please note that some items do get sold out very quickly and therefore suggest as soon as you are ready to place your order to hand it in to be processed. Thank you
There is still time to join the 50/50 club. First draw to take place end October, final draw July.
Please complete the tear off slip below to enter the club.
(



	FLAMES NETBALL CLUB – 50/50Club

	Name:
	Year Grp:

	
	Total
	

	Please enter me into the 50/50 Club
	X 
	@ £2 per month/per number
	£
	Cheque/Cash or Standing Order

	
Please indicate how many numbers you wish to purchase
Please tick/circle payment method


Please hand this slip to Jenny Acton, Lisa Wright or your coach to pass on – thank you







